
2013-6727 Draft report of FVO Audit to Thailand from 21.01.2013 to 01.02.2013 concerning poultry meat and poultry meat products

Regarding the draft report of your previous mission in Thailand, additional information on the draft report (Page 4) is clarified as per the following point: -
 - Page 4, Point 5.3.1, Paragraph 2 of Findings: “The audit team noted that the approval document for export does not specify to which country the establishment can export to……… The CA explained that this information is contained in the Annex of the approval document. Although this approval procedure was followed by the CA in each establishment visited and the certificates were available, there was no document issued by DLD concluding that the establishments indeed comply with the relevant EU requirements applicable to export establishments.”

 

Clarification:  "As the approval document with the Annex specifying the countries of which each establishment can export to is kept at the DLD headquarter, so it was not shown to the audit team during the on-site inspection of each establishment. However, the DLD inspectors on-site at each establishment are regularly provided with the updated lists of establishments approved for export to individual countries including the EU in the form of hard copy and personal e-mail. The lists are filed and kept at the DLD inspector office of each establishment so that the DLD inspectors can easily access the lists."
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